
 

 

 
 

4 October 2007 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 

Environmental Water Releases into the Snowy River 
 
 
 
 
The NSW Department of Water and Energy has advised that due to the critical drought situation, all 
releases from all dams are being reviewed. Accordingly, the NSW Department of Water and Energy has 
directed Snowy Hydro that releases from Jindabyne Dam into the Snowy River not be increased pending 
further advice. 
 
Up to date information on environmental water releases can be found on the Snowy Hydro web page at 
www.snowyhydro.com.au 


